
Special Budget meeting of the Town Board     October 12, 2010 
 
The Special budget of the Town Board was called to order at 7:30pm. All board members were 
present. 
 
Operator license application for Julie Neitzel was reviewed. A motion was made by Kirchner to 
approve her application, seconded by Glennie. Motion passed. 
 
The board then began drafting the proposed budget for 2011. 
 
Before adjourning for the night, the board scheduled a second meeting for October 26 at 7:30 to 
complete the budget process. And, scheduled the public hearing and special town meeting to 
adopt the final budget for November 16th starting at 7:30pm. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Kirchner, seconded by Jack at 9:00pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


